
  
 

 

 
 

    

 
 

 
 

 

Eng. Salem Bin Mesmar, Assistant Director General of Environment Health and safety visited 
the Environment Laboratory Unit 

Eng. Salem Bin Mesmar, Assistant Director General of Environment Health and safety visited the 
Environment Laboratory Unit of Food and Environment Laboratory Section {Dubai Central 
Laboratory–DCLD} on Wednesday 13/01/2010 accompanied by Eng. Hawa Bastaki–Director of DCLD 
and Mrs. Maha AL Hajiri – Head of Food and Environment Laboratory Section. 

During the visit, Eng. Salem Bin Mesmar was informed of the testing capabilities and future 
development plans of the Environment Laboratory Unit and he expressed his appreciation for the 
role played by the Environment Laboratory Unit in Minimizing Pollutants. 


